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December 6, 2023 

 

Corporation of the County of Bruce 

Attn: Linda White, Clerk  

 

Re: Memorandum of Understanding Expiration 

 

The Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between Bruce County and Nuclear Innovation 

Institute (NII) is set to expire December 31, 2023. As such, there is no requirement for the County 

to select a representative to the NII Board of Directors. The County’s Board seat will expire along 

side the MOU.  

 

NII thanks Bruce County for their support over the past three years and for the County’s 

participation at the Board of Directors table. The County has been a collaborative partner in the 

NIIs mission and mandate.  

 

The team at the NII will continue to engage and inform Bruce County elected officials and staff 

relating to the clean energy industry, investment attraction and other meaningful events and 

opportunities.  

 

If you have questions, please contact NII President and CEO, Bruce Wallace.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
 

Bruce Wallace        Jessica Linthorne  

President and CEO       Corporate Secretary to the Board  

Chief Operating Officer  

 


